American Cancer Society Commits to Support
Ukrainian Cancer Patients

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - FEBRUARY 28, 2022

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:

American Cancer Society, Michele.Money-Carson@cancer.org

The following is a statement from Dr. Karen Knudsen, CEO, American Cancer Society:

More than 179,000 newly diagnosed cancer patients are among the Ukrainian people suffering from
Russia's unprovoked aggression. Disruptions to cancer treatment pose a grave risk to their very
survival. As a global organization, the American Cancer Society stands in solidarity with all
Ukrainians. We are committed to leveraging our expertise and vast network to help Ukrainian
cancer patients and their families, as well as the Ukrainian oncology research and care community.

About ACS

The American Cancer Society is a global grassroots force of 1.5 million volunteers dedicated to
saving lives, celebrating lives, and leading the fight for a world without cancer. From breakthrough
research to free lodging near treatment, a 24/7/365 live helpline, free rides to treatment, and
convening powerful activists to create awareness and impact, the Society is the only organization
attacking cancer from every angle. For more information go to www.cancer.org.



